Hughes, James D.

From: Nicole Friedt <nfriedt@amafca.org>

Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 2:41 PM

To: Hughes, James D.

Cc: 'Asa Weber'; 'Donart, Genny'; Brad Bingham
Subject: RE: Storm Cloud Unit 4 at the Mirehaven Arroyo.

| have reviewed the Supplemental Drainage Calculations for Stormcloud Subdivision, Units 4A & 4B and have no
comments or concerns.

Please ensure that the heightened Berm between the AMAFCA ROW and the Water Quality Pond is compacted and has
erosion control to prevent deterioration of the Berm surface.

Thanks,
Nicole

Nicole M. Friedt, P.E., CFM
Development Review Engineer
Main: (505) 884-2215

Cell: (505)362-1272

From: Hughes, James D. [mailto:jhughes@cabg.gov]

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 4:44 PM

To: Nicole Friedt <nfriedt@amafca.org>

Cc: 'Asa Weber' <asaw@iacivil.com>; 'Donart, Genny' <gennyd @iacivil.com>
Subject: RE: Storm Cloud Unit 4 at the Mirehaven Arroyo.

Here are the attachments

From: Hughes, James D.

Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 4:42 PM

To: 'Friedt, Nicole'

Cc: 'Asa Weber'; Donart, Genny

Subject: Storm Cloud Unit 4 at the Mirehaven Arroyo.

Nicole,

The attached report has been submitted to resolve the issue of the undersized pipe from the Unit 4 pond into the
AMAFCA shotcrete arroyo. Since the solution involves diversion of flows into different AMAFCA facilities than originally
planned, AMAFCA approval will be required before | will give City approval. | think that Asa was demonstrated that the
City infrastructure will be adequate after the dam is fixed between the pond and the AMAFCA R/W. Please let me know
if this solution will be acceptable to AMAFCA.

Nicole also please be aware that Genny submitted the LOMR for the AMAFCA channel. | apologize if you did not get a
copy. Perhaps Genny can provide a copy for you if you would like.

Sincerely
Doug Hughes PE CFM
Principal Engineer Planning Dept.

jhughes@cabg.gov 924-3986



